
Free Presentation 

Keeping Kids Safe on the Internet

Dear Parents:

Our children are our most valuable asset. They are also the most vulnerable members of society. Unfortunately the same advances in computer and telecommunication technology that allow our children to reach out to new sources of knowledge and cultural experiences are also leaving them vulnerable to exploitation and harm by computer-sex offenders. 

Central Saanich Police Service is hosting a free educational evening for parents to help them protect their children from online threats and predators.  Parents will learn many things, including:

· How to minimize the risks of their child meeting an online predator.  

· What software programs are available to reduce online predators and threats to your child

· What are chat rooms, newsgroups, internet relay chat (IRC), social networking and other forms of communication and networking that are being used by children.  

The free educational evening is November 24th at 7pm at Bayside Middle School.   The presentation will be from 7-8pm; the rest of the evening will be available for questions and discussion.  

Seating is limited.  Please call 250.652.4441 by November 20th to reserve your seat.  

Thank you

Cpl. Janis Jean

Central Saanich Police Service


